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Thursday 21st September, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 4 Residential Trip  

As we would like to have as many children as possible to join us on our trip to Ufton Court 

from Wednesday 1st Friday 3rd November 2023, we can offer the following pricing structure. 

Those eligible for free school meals, who are also Lambeth residents - £35 

Those eligible for free school meals, but not a Lambeth resident - £90  

For those who are not eligible for any benefits - £190 

Please meet with myself (Mr Hirsch) or Ms McIntosh, regarding any issues 
around     payments and we will do our best to accommodate your needs. We do not 

want to see any child not able to attend due to financial difficulties, so please do speak to 

us, as we can support to make sure every child has the opportunity to attend.  

Please note that if an insufficient number of parents make payments, the trip will not be 

able to go ahead. 

We know that families may have more questions regarding the trip, particularly as it will be 
the first trip for some of the children. We would therefore be inviting you to a meeting on 

28.09.23.  During that meeting, you will have the opportunity to find out more about the 

site, accommodation, itinerary for the week, ask questions and discuss any concerns.  

The final deadline to confirm your child's attendance will be on 2nd October, 2023. This can 

be confirmed via Scopay, by confirming with the office or via discussion with your child’s 
class teacher. 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to approach me if you have any questions about 
the trip.  

I look forward to having a fabulous time with the children in November! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr J Hirsch   

Year 4 Class teacher 
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